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Pet Food Available for People Needing Support
for Companion Animals

The Hudson Valley Humane Society (aka Rockland County SPCA) has a limited
amount of surplus pet food to provide to people in need. We are reaching out to identify
those in need of food for pets due to financial hardship resulting from the Coronavirus
outbreak. The HVHS has been a member of our community since 1891 and we have
been through challenges before and are always willing to help when we can. If you
need help, please contact Maureen via text at 1.917.617.0284 or via email at
mrcoen@optonline.net.

How You Can Help Increase our Pet Food Supply

If you would like to help us replenish our pet food supply so we may help others who are
less fortunate, please consider donating to HVHS via:

Website: www.hvhumane.org

PayPal: https://www.paypal.com/donate

By Phone:  845-354-3124

By Mail: HVHS, 200 Quaker Road, Pomona, NY 10970

On behalf of all of us here at the HVHS, we wish you good health, safety and kindness in return.

Sincerely,

AnnMarie

President & Humane Law Enforcement Officer #113

The HVHS is a private, tax-exempt 501(c)3 organization, chartered as a
Society for Prevention of Cruelty to Animals in New York State
and has cared for abandoned, unwanted and abused animals since 1891.
The HVHS is proud to be “no-kill”; we are a full-service animal welfare organization
and garners 100% of funding through voluntary donations and fund raising.
The HVHS is New York State Registered Shelter/Rescue #RR271.



